Daily Announcements
Monday, April 29th
 
The HMS Jazz Ensemble performed this past Friday (4/26) at the Springton Lake Jazz Festival. The band earned the highest possible rating of Superior for the third time in a row. 8th Grader Devon Runk was voted the best soloist in the band by the judges. Come see us next week on Thursday 5/2 at the 7th and 8th grade Instrumental Concert in the HMS Auditorium or Friday 5/3 at the Welsh Valley Jazz Festival!
Congratulations to the Science Olympiad team, who traveled to the State Tournament this past weekend. The entire team did an amazing job. Special shout out to Xander W and Harley B for placing 5th in the state in Herpetology! Also, to Katie M, Sammy W, Harley B and Maren E for placing in the top 10 in the state for one of their events. Great job everyone! Keep an eye out for an email this week about a celebration!
Come down to the auditorium after school today (Monday) or Thursday if you want to help paint the sets for School House Rock!
[bookmark: _GoBack]A reminder to all Senior Citizen Social volunteers that there is a short meeting tomorrow (Tuesday) in room 151, Mrs. McGlone's room, to discuss details of the event!
Tickets for the 6th Grade Musical, School House Rock, are on sale now! Look for Musical under Activities for the link to get your tickets before they're gone!
Mark your calendars now for the next French club meeting on Tuesday, May 14. We will be planning our end of year dinner. You want to be sure to be there.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.

